
 

In need of financial assistance to continue your education? 

MANDEVILLE SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS for 2024                          
NOW BEING ACCEPTED FOR FULL-TIME AND PERMANENT PART-TIME GRADUATE STUDENTS   

If you are in need of financial assistance to further your education, take action by April 30th 
to be considered for funding through The Epworth Mandeville Scholarship Committee. 

Through a generous gift from Doris and Arthur Mandeville, long-time members of Epworth 
United Methodist Church of Palmyra, NJ, this scholarship program was established. This 
program has been in existence for over 3o years. These awards are available to: 

▪ Full-time and permanent part-time graduate students  
▪ Who are members of the United Methodist Church in New Jersey  
▪ And are preparing for ordained ministry or Christian education.   

While awards are based on financial need, other factors including academic scholarship, 
church engagement, and community involvement are also factored into the evaluation 
process.    

If you would like to be considered for a scholarship grant, you may access the application via 
the Epworth website at:  www.palmyranjumc.org  or you can send in a request to 
epworth.umc.nj.pg@gmail.com This information is also available on the GNJ UMC 
Conference website (Google GNJUMC Mandeville Scholarship), but be sure to access the 
2024 version for the current application. 

Completed applications must be received by April 30, 2024 through either of these two 

options, or go to Epworth’s website and download an application here. Go to  

▪ Via Mail To:  Epworth United Methodist Church 

                                       Attn. Planned Giving Committee, 501 Morgan Avenue, Palmyra NJ 08065 

▪ Via Email To:  Epworth.UMC.NJ.PG@gmail.com  
 
 

Note: Applications must be received by April 30th, 2024 
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